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Nomination Committee proposes Catherine Marcus as a 
new Board member 
 
The Nomination Committee of Skanska AB proposes the election of 
Catherine Marcus as a new Board member at the Annual General Meeting 
on April 4, 2017. The Committee also proposes re-election of all current 
Board members. The Board is thus proposed to be extended from eight to 
nine members. The Nomination Committee’s complete proposal will be 
published in connection with Notice of the Annual General Meeting. 
 
Catherine Marcus is since 2015 the Global Chief Operating Officer at 
PGIM Real Estate (formerly Prudential Real Estate Investors), the global 
real estate investment business of Prudential Financial, Inc. Catherine 
Marcus has extensive experience in real estate investment management 
and development in the US, including holding senior portfolio management 
assignments. She has a master's degree from New York University in Real 
Estate Investment and Development as well as a bachelor's degree in 
Real Estate Finance and Entrepreneurial Management from the University 
of Pennsylvania. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Helena Stjernholm, Chairman of the Nomination Committee of Skanska 
AB, tel +46 (0)8 666 64 00 
Andreas Joons, Press Officer, Skanska AB, tel +46 (0)10 449 04 94 
Direct line for media, tel +46 (0)10 448 88 99 
 
This and previous releases can also be found at www.skanska.com 
 
Skanska is one of the world’s leading project development and construction groups with 
expertise in construction, development of commercial and residential premises, and 
public-private partnerships projects. Based on its global green experience, Skanska aims 
to be the clients' first choice for Green solutions. The Group currently has 41,000 
employees in selected home markets in Europe and North America. Skanska's sales in 
2016 totaled SEK 151 billion. 
 
 


